
From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Monday, July 12, 2021 4:00:19 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Stephanie Pagano
Submission Time: Jul 12 2021 3:29PM
Email: steph.pagano@gmail.com
Telephone: 951-830-9081
Address: 65 s silverwood
EAGLE, id 83616

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water Company 

Case ID: EAG-W-18-01

Comment: "I do not support the sale/purchase of Eagle Water company to Suez Water 
Company. Doing so would significantly raise water prices and take away from local resources. 
"
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